
Dear Lincroft First Aid & Rescue,

I have received your letter and I am  so proud of you this year.  Your hard 

work at providing EMS to your community has been amazing.

The Elves, myself and Mrs. Claus were over the North Pole to hear that 
your Squad has answered 459 calls this year! 

What an accomplishment! You are definitely on the NICE LIST!

Thank you so much for writing to me! Since you have been so good this 
year I will be visiting on December 22 and 23. 

Details of Santa's arrival will be posted on LFA's social media   




